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Department of Planning & Environment
GPO BOX 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

May 20, 2019
Dear Sirs,
RE: Objection to ‘Karuah South Quarry’ — SSD 17-8795

I am writing to lodge my objection to the above ‘proposed gravel quarry’, because:- it is an unnecessary and
inappropriate site and the local habitat and wildlife is far more precious and valuable to the community than an
inappropriate unwanted (by the community) quarry development on prime pristine land.

Full grown trees, especially very old trees are far more valuable in many ways than a dusty quarry which will
pollute and destroy our pristine air and water. Trees give us oxygen and provide shelter for wildlife, birds and
insects. Please do not allow this to proceed.

Yours faithfully,

Department of Planning
Recaived

29 MAY 2019
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Di Morrissey
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